
To receive a recommendation from the Property Maintenance Sub Committee 

held on  26 September 2024 and consider any actions and associated 

expenditure. 

 

25/24/25 TO RECEIVE A REPORT ON SALTASH HERITAGE EXTERNAL 

WINDOWS AND CONSIDER ANY ACTIONS AND ASSOCIATED 

EXPENDITURE. 

 

Members discussed the report included in the reports pack and the 

recommendation from the Town Council's building surveyor to 

undertake a scope of works. 

 

Following the scheduled installation of a new mural to the front 

elevation of the Heritage Building, further repair works had been 

identified. Members agreed a full scope of works would be 

appropriate to undertake to the front elevation of the building. 

It was proposed by Councillor Bickford, seconded by Councillor 

Peggs and RESOLVED: 

1. To appoint Barron Surveying to prepare a scope of works for external 

repair and painting of the front elevation of the Heritage Building; 

 

2. To RECOMMEND to the Policy and Finance Committee the cost of 

£650+vat be allocated to budget code 6224 Professional Fees. 

 

 

 

 


